

It is with great sadness that EVRC must announce the passing of long-time Board member and former General Manager, Mike Riley.

Mike worked tirelessly on behalf of Elbow Valley for many years, to help make our community the best it could be, and his work ethic and commitment to the community were legendary. Whenever there was an important issue that required attending to, Mike would be on top of it. He could always be found attending or volunteering at community events. Even after his tenure was over and he transitioned into a well-deserved retirement, Mike could be found lobbying for Elbow Valley on his own time at Rocky View Council meetings.

The community will miss you, Mike.